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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have had a lovely creative week especially linking our topic and art together. The 

children created Egyptian masks out of clay. They thoroughly enjoyed getting very messy 

and manipulating the clay into some fantastic creations. They cannot wait to paint them 

next week. 

 

In English, we have been planning and writing our very own transformation stories based 

around Egyptian Cinderella. The children have shown great enthusiasm and have come up 

with some great ideas. We cannot wait to read them. 

 

In Maths, the children have come to the end of their Place Value topic. This week, they 

have learnt to about negative numbers and Roman numerals. 

 

In topic, they have also learnt about how the Egyptians used hieroglyphs for their 

alphabet. The children then wrote their own names in hieroglyphs. 

 

Just a reminder that it is getting colder so please provide your child with a coat for 

school. We also have to keep windows and doors open in class for circulation so please 

have your child come in warm clothing.  

  

 Monday PE will also be changing as of next week to Thursday afternoons. Please have your 

child in normal school uniform on Monday and on Thursday come in their PE kit.  

 

You may have noticed that Mrs Cadman has been away from school. While she is off, we are 

very lucky that Mrs Young has agreed to teach the class until she returns. We welcome 

Mrs Young to the Year 4 team.  

 

 

     Best wishes, 

 

Mrs Child, Mrs Cadman, Mrs B and Mrs Hewitt 


